From:

Sent: 25 August 2022 13:59

To: Jill Bastow

Subject: RE: NYM/2022/0370 & NYM/2022/0379 Hilda Cottage, Robin Hoods Bay

Good afternoon lill,
Firstly, yes | agree to an extension of time until the 31 August.

Secondly, | am happy to introduce a geotextile breathable membrane to the floor instead of the 1200g polythene,
and also a breathable internal roof finish instead of plasterboard and skim.

Trusting this is OK for you.
Regards
Richard Smallwood

VENTURE architectural

From: Jill Bastow

Sent: 24 August 2022 16:38

To:

Subject: NYM/2022/0370 & NYM/2022/0379 Hilda Cottage, Robin Hoods Bay

Dear Richard

Many thanks for the amended plans which | have forwarded to our Building Conservation Officer for his
final comments. In the meantime | have drafted a recommendation of approval for both applications and
wondered if you would be happy to agree to an extension of time for the decision please until 31 August to
allow our Planning Administration team time to prepare the paperwork?

Kind regards,

Jill Bastow
Senior Planning Officer

North York Moors National Park Authority
Old Vicarage



Bondgate

Helmsley

YO62 5BP

Tel: 01439 772555 (direct dial)
01439 772700 (switchboard)

www.northyorkmoors.org.uk

Please note my working hours are Tuesday, Thursday & Friday 9.15am — 2.15pm, Wednesday 9am - 5pm





